
The next meeting of the Holcomb-Outlook CPO will be held on 
January 9, 2019 at 7:15 p.m.  The meeting will be in the tan 

community building, 280 Longview (off Holcomb Blvd.) in Oregon 
City View Manor.  There is ample parking in front of the 

building,  Please do not park in a numbered spot as they are 
reserved for residents.  We hope that you will be able to join us. 


